
OFFICIAL

Ribble Valley Borough Council Please ask for:

Planning Department Telephone:

Council Offices Email:
Your Ref:

Clitheroe Our Ref:

BB7 2RA Date:

Proposal:

PROPOSED PLANNING APPLICATION CONSULTATION

Change of use and conversion of former fish hatchery to three 

holiday let units and creation of for six vehicles

The proposed Planning Application has been noted and the Fire Authority gives its advice

in respect of access for fire appliances and water supplies for firefighting purposes to the

site.

ACCESS - DOCUMENT B, PART B5

Application No: 3/2020/0667

It should be ensured that the scheme fully meets all the requirements of Building

Regulations Approved Document B, Part B5 ‘Access and facilities for the Fire Service’.

Whitcher Well Fish Hatchery, Whiendale Road, Dunsop Bridge, 

BB7 3BL

The following recommendations are made to make the applicant aware of conditions

which will have to be satisfied on a subsequent Building Regulation application. The

conditions may affect the elevation of the building and access to them. These

recommendations must be included if this application passes to another party prior to 

16 November 2020

Sam Edwards

01254262721/07920786816

SamanthaEdwards@lancsfirerescue.org.uk

Site Address:

Dear Sirs

Church Walk





B5 WATER PROVISION

It should be ensured that the proposal is provided with suitable provision of Fire Fighting

water. Any provisions should comply with National Guidance, details of which can be

found: http://www.water.org.uk/publications/water-industry-guidance/%E2%80%A8national-

guidance-document-provision-water-fire-fighting-3rd

Guidelines on flow requirements for firefighting (taken from the National Guidance

document on the provision of water for firefighting):



Yours sincerely

Sam Edwards

Business Safety Adviser

for Chief Fire Officer

Blackburn Fire Station

Byrom Street

Blackburn

BB2 2LE

The Local Authority Building Control / Approved Inspector and Fire Service should be

consulted at the earliest opportunity where more specific advice can be offered.

If you would like to discuss this or any other matter of fire safety, please call me on

01254262721/07920786816


